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Mr Chairman 

My delegation has the honour to deliver this statement speaking on behalf of 
the African Group. At the outset, the African Group would like to thank the 
Secretary-General for his report on this topic. With the number of United 
Nations Officials and Experts on Mission steadily increasing, and especially 
considering the number of UN peacekeeping missions active in Africa, this 
topic is as relevant today as it was at its inception, if not even more important. 
As you may recall, at its sixty-first session, in 2006, the General Assembly 
decided that the agenda item entitled "Comprehensive review of the whole 
question of peacekeeping operations in all their aspects", which had been 
allocated to the Special Political and Decolonization Committee (Fourth 
Committee), should also be referred to the Sixth Committee for discussion of 
the report of the Group of Legal Experts on ensuring the accountability of 
United Nations staff and experts on mission with respect to criminal acts 
committed in peacekeeping operations. Last year, at its 




